Saturday, April 2

Eight of us met at the club on Saturday. The weather was gorgeous and spring skiing was good.
There was no one else there except the Rietszchel-Drouins who dismantled the biathlon area on
the pond. The skiing on Sunday was even better. We saw one car in the parking lot when we
returned from our ski. We didn’t go inside the clubhouse. Gordon Cohen

And Doug Bowes-Lyon reports the Saturday group did the Crown East to Days Lake, back on
the Crown South and skied along lac Edouard.



